
From: Shoemaker, Troy [troyshoemaker@clearchannel.com]
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2003 4:37 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: RE: Changes to Entravisions mod 31208.doc

Hello Towanda,

Yes, George and I talked about the B to D, on the 400KGiB. I was suppose to
advise you of that change too. Sorry about that.

Please make the change from 400KG1b to 400KG1D.

Thanks for all your help.

Regards,
Troy Shoemaker
Clear Channel Satellite Services
7042 So. Revere Parkway #450
Englewood CO. 80112
303 925 1708 Voice
303 925 1714 Fax
troyshoemaker@clearchannel.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2003 1:36 PM
To: Shoemaker, Troy
Subject: RE: Changes to Entravisions mod 31208.doc

Tnx.    I just sent you a fax, disregard it, I hadn't changed the EIRP
and EIRP Density.  George informed me that your Emission should be 400KG1D and
not 400KG1B, I need you to confirm this.

Tnx. T.

-----Original Message-----
From: Shoemaker, Troy [mailto:troyshoemaker@clearchannel.com]
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2003 12:27 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Cc: Shoemaker, Troy
Subject: Changes to Entravisions mod 31208.doc
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